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Comment Submitted:

Although I am a resident of San Diego, CA, I travel a couple of times per yer to recreate in my 4 wheel drive around the Jean, NV
area. Also, part of my trips are usually to attend an organised race in the same locale. My wife and two sons also join me as well
as a number of friends and neighbors. 

Upon hearing that a solar project may cause OHV land to be closed, I felt compelled to write. Not only is recreation land fast
dwindling and pushing more and more OHV users into miniscule areas or into illegal areas, but also, that land is one of the best
off road racing locations in the United States and is a test bed for many companies and product lines. Hundreds of thousands of
people will be affected by this. Numerous businesses in the 55 billion dollar OHV market will be affected by this. The PUBLIC
land that was set aside for recreation will be GREATLY affected by this. There are plenty of other feasable areas to construct a solar
site if the need is there. PLEASE, do not continue with the idea of closing OHV land, even a small amount, for these kinds of
projects.


